
 
Ref. No.: RGL/S&L/2023/128 
 
September 11, 2023 
 
BSE Limited  
Listing Department 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Scrip Code: 532923 
 

Kind Attention: Jayati Nandi 
 

Sub.: Reply to the clarification sought with reference to Movement in Volume. 
 
Dear Sir 
 
This is with reference to your email dated September 07, 2023 having Ref. No.: 
L/SURV/ONL/PV/VK/2023-2024/299, regarding movement in volume of our security, we wish to 
submit that Company has made all the necessary disclosures pursuant to regulation 30 of the SEBI 
(Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and has not withheld any material 
information/event that in our opinion would have bearing on movement in volume of the scrip.  
 
Please note that e-voting on postal ballot was going on from August 12, 2023 to September 10, 2023 
for getting the approval of members for the issue of equity shares of the Company on Preferential 
Basis. The necessary disclosures in respect of the same are being made from time to time to the stock 
exchanges. 
 
We hope the above clarifies the query raised your good office and assure that apart from the above 
mentioned facts there are no other price sensitive information / event withheld by the Company. 
 
We wish to inform you that, your email dated September 07, 2023 was gone to our junk email box. 
Therefore, there was delay in reply to the same. However please note that on the same day .i.e 
September 07, 2023, we have replied to the query of spurt in volume raised by NSE on September 06, 
2023. We assure your good office that, we will ensure that there will be no such delay in future. 
 
We regret the inconvenience caused and request you to take our reply on record and condone the 
inadvertent delay in reply to your email. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Renaissance Global Limited 

  
CS Vishal Dhokar 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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